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Graduation 2024 
 
Overall, graduation was a success.  We did have some lessons learned and we will address those issues 
for the graduating class of 2025.  Although we brought in over a thousand chairs, we still didn’t have 
quite enough seating.  We may create a section of “bring your own chairs” next year.  We also learned 
that we need to open the gates a lot sooner than we did this year.  Lastly, we are pondering turning the 
soccer field into a food court next year (with several food trucks).  The reason for this is that it’s very 
difficult to find a place to eat before or after graduation.  Our thought is to have the food trucks set up 
before graduation and after.  If you have any suggestions for next year, I am all ears. 
 
Final ISAT Scores 
 
I am pleased, but not satisfied to report that Emmett High School performed at or above the state 
average in ELA, Math, and Science.  The final scores are below: 
 
ELA—61% of our students scored proficient or advanced, and the state average was 59%. 
 
Math—34% of our students scored proficient or advanced, and the state average was 31%. 
 
Science—40% of our students scored proficient or advanced, and the state average was 40%. 
 
Projects at EHS 
 
The football field and the weight room projects are well underway.  The football field is slated to be 
completed by August 12th, and the weight room is slated to be completed sometime in July.  If you 
haven’t stopped by the school, please do because you will be amazed at the progress so far.  I know Mr. 
Hyde has been taking a photo diary so I suspect those pictures were be shared with you tonight. 


